E-9

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/ Mayor and Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

May 12, 2022

SUBJECT:

Brentwood Pool Concession

I would like to request permission to enter into an agreement with O'Neill's Concessions to operate a refreshment stand at the Brentwood Pool for the 2022 season. Vendor will provide all needed equipment and will reimburse the Town for electrical costs and a set agreed lease rate. All required insurance will be provided.